
 

 

 

Dear Hadara Members            1st March 2021 
 

Your Committee sincerely trusts that you are all in good health and staying safe 

hopefully you have all had your first round of the vaccine and not long for the 

second one. 

 

The fourth Zoom Committee meeting was held on 1st March and a number of items 

were discussed. 

 

The first being when are we likely to get back to having monthly meetings in the hall. 

It was considered that the 28th July would be appropriate after the government 

confirms in June that all restrictions have been lifted 

 

The Church Centre remains closed, but should it open soon, and conditions allow, we 

could resume some activities like keep-fit. This would be after 17th May as per 

“stage three” of the government’s road map. Watch this space. 

 

Our Chairman Ron Bonner announced to the meeting that he will not be seeking re-

election at our AGM in November. He had been in the post for five years and felt it 

was time to take a back seat. The committee expressed its thanks to Ron for his 

Chairmanship of Hadara and that he will be missed and so will his jokes. 

 

If there are members that would like to be nominated for our Chairman please get in 

touch with any committee member to put your name forward 

 

We will be having another Zoom Committee meeting in May to review the situation 

again. If we then have a clearer picture of the future, we will change things 

accordingly. We trust that you can understand our decisions. 

 

The following was agreed with all those present. 

Holidays have been re-arranged as follows 

 

Warner’s Thorsby Hall  Sadly this short break due to take place on 19th March 

has now been cancelled due to the lockdown. Full 

refunds have been issued to those involved. Some have 

been posted but most have been hand delivered  

 


